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20 March 2017 14:08 
To: 
Lemmy Nwabuisi  
<Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: 
RE: Anti‐Social Behaviour  
Allegations against Mr Simon Cordell  
[SEC=OFFICIAL] 
18/03/2017 
Dear Lemmy  
Nwabuisi 
I'd like to apologise  
for the late reply to this email, I've just come out of hospital after  
undergoing two operations 
and only got released from hospital late on the 17  
March 2017. 
You stated in your  
letter to Mr Cordell, that the first letter you wrote was dated 29 December  
2016, and that you 
set a meeting for 6 December 2016 this is incorrect, as the  
date for the meeting was set for 6 January 2017, yes 
this meeting was cancelled,  
you've then stated you wrote a letter on 31 January 2017 to arrange a 
meeting  
for 9 
February 2017, this meeting was also cancelled, the reason these two  
meetings were cancelled was due to the 
ongoing complaint that was being  
addressed by Enfield council that still needs addressing but due to the 
data 
that came back from the subject access request and it not being completed  
properly this letter still needs to be 
reply to, there was also a subject access  
request that was put in to Enfield Council that we was waiting to be 
addressed  
and to receive the data back which as you are aware did take a 
considerable  
amount of time, and also 
the complaint also was delayed in a reply. As stated to  
you via email we felt it was unjustified to hold a meeting 
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